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Location of fencing

Plumbing works

LEGEND

Dangar Road

Karoola Street 

Lower McKell Park

Landscaped area to 
be partially fenced 
during plumbing works 

Road to be closed half 
at a time to ensure  
access is maintained

Upper McKell Park 

Council will shortly undertake 
plumbing upgrade works at Lower 
McKell Park, Brooklyn commencing 
May 22. These works will improve 
water pressure to the park facilities.

During construction fencing will be 
erected along the northern edge 
of the carpark. Drivers are to take 
care when parking perpendicular to 
the construction fencing.

Plumbing works will cross the 
carpark carriageway however 
carpark access will be maintained 
throughout the duration of works.

Access to Lower McKell Park 
baths, picnic area and amenities 
will be maintained during this 
period. Please take care during 
these times.   

We appreciate your understanding 
and patience while works are 
undertaken. 

LOWER McKELL PARK, BROOKLYN
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Construction fencing 
to be localised during 
plumbing works

Brooklyn Baths
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